
School of Health Sciences 

Continuing Education 

Refund Policy: 

We will be pleased to refund your course fee only if you withdraw at least four (4) business days prior 

to the start of the class. You may notify us by phone 609-652-4501 or by email 

HLTH.school@stockton.edu , of your intent to withdraw. Refunds will be issued within 2-4 weeks based 

on the original payment method. There are no refunds for trips or ticketed events. Student 

substitutions are not permitted for courses. No refunds will be made once a course is in session, 

although in cases involving medical emergencies, we can accommodate a participant's need to hold a 

registration to the next cohort group of the course or a similar course. If Stockton University cancels a 
course, the University will refund registrants within 2 weeks. 
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